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Parent Members

	Douglas Bennett

733 Scenic Drive

Radcliff KY 40160

270-272-1225

gator33911@aol.com; DouglasW.Bennett@KY.GOV

	Vicki Hughes

9830 Rineyville Road

Vine Grove KY 40175

270-877-0649

VickiL.Hughes@ky.gov 


	

	Aundra Jackson

148 Indiana Trail

Radcliff KY 40160

270-352-2688

LLLJr7AAA@earthlink.net 

 
	Anna Winchell

1903 Bratcher Lane

Vine Grove KY 40175

270-828-8537 or 877-6026

annajo@bbtel.com
	

	Administrators
	
	 

	Bill Dennison

Bill.Denniso@hardin.kyschools.us 

 
	 Michelle Hendricks

Shelly.Hasty@hardin.kyschools.us

	 

	Teachers


	
	

	Pam Carter

Pam.Carter@hardin.kyschools.us
	David Fredricks 

David.Fredricks@hardin.kyschools.us 
	 Mary Parker

Mary.Parker1@hardin.kyschools.us

	Ray Phelps

Ray.Phelps@hardin.kyschools.us

	April Pieper

April.TownsendPieper@hardin.kyschools.us

	Michelle Russell

Michelle.Russell@hardin.kyschools.us 




Sub-Committees and Areas the Council Chose to Cover

The North Hardin Site-Based Council chose to cover those areas as outlined in the law and appropriate committees were established.

1.   Assessment

2.   Budget

3.   Buildings and Grounds

4.   Consolidated Plan

5.   Curriculum

6.   Discipline

7.   Professional Development

8.   School Climate/Communications

9.   Student Support Services

10. Technology

NHHS SBDM COMMITTEES
2006-07

Assessment

Carl Baker

Abe Barr

Judy Campbell

Fawnda Cox

Krista Cox

Ellen Douglas

Tracy Hawkins

Kris Hodge

Steve Heinrich, 351-7202/352-7069

Shelly Hasty Hendricks

Lisa Marlak

Bob Moore, Chairman

Ray Phelps

Brenda Scott

Debby Whelan

Budget
Maria Batistoni

James Beard

Ron Bevars

Debbyee Blair

Terri Burks

Alan Campbell

Dianne Cottrell

Bill Dennison, Chairman

Chuck Goodlet

Steve Heinrich, 351-7202/352-7069

Iris Hodge

Les May

Anthony McCormick, Sr, 351-0982

Susann O’Neil

Tony Perkins

Chris Rose

Angie Rucker

Elsa Sharlow

Tonya Vowels

Buildings and Grounds

Ron Bevars

Alan Campbell

Krista Cox

Stephen Fisher

Sam Franklin

Becky Grant

Robin Greunke

Greg Gumm

Kristin Hall

Steve Heinrich, 351-7202/352-7069

Crad Jaggers

Tessa Jaggers

Les May

Sheila Newman

Becky O’Connor

Susann O’Neil

Mary Parker

Nancy Smith

Jim Stone

Les Tharp, Chairman

Dan Townsend

Harold Tucker

Joe Washington

Debby Whelan

Comprehensive School Improvement Plan

Diana Bagby, 877-0387

Debbyee Blair

Joan Caldwell

Julia Cameron, 351-2973

Ellen Douglas 

Tony Garrison

Tracy Hawkins

Steve Heinrich, 351-7202/352-7069

Shelly Hasty Hendricks, Chairman

Michelle Kessler

Beth Richardson

Belinda Turner, 351-2944

Teresa Walker, 877-6313

Shelia Wilkinson

Curriculum
Gina Aldridge

Abe Barr

Leann Blair

Terri Burks

Judy Campbell, Co-Chair

Pam Carter, Co-Chair 

Ellen Douglas 

Stephen Fisher

Sam Franklin

Brian Froedge

Becky Grant

Paul Gray

Tina Gray

Melinda Greenwell

Steve Heinrich, 351-7202/352-7069

Iris Hodge

Kris Hodge

Dale Johns

Denise Kellam

Michelle Kessler

Lin Linder

Patty Lirot

Annette Neblett, 351-8483

Ray Phelps

Beth Richardson

Chris Rose

Michelle Russell

Jayne Shagool

Judy Skees

Lisa Smith

Shanae Thompson

Belinda Turner, 351-2944

Tonya Vowels

Rachel Wilson

Anna Winchell, 877-6026

Discipline

Debi Aikin

Debra Berenbroick

Debbyee Blair

Charla Burchett

Iris Cole

David Fredricks

Chuck Goodlet

Paul Gray

Tina Gray

Steve Heinrich, 351-7202/352-7069

Aaron Howell

Nicky Kenline

Megan Kinkade

Angie Lowe

Laura McKinney

Glenn McKissic

Sheila Newman

Becky O’Connor

Mary Parker

Dwain Patton

Tony Perkins

Michael Radford

James Slaven, Chairman

Nancy Smith

Mary Ann Vance

Professional Development

Carl Baker

R. Lynne Dewey, 351-3952

Ellen Douglas

David Fredricks

Jeanne Gray
Dianna Hart

Steve Heinrich, 351-7202/352-7069

Pat Hendricks

Shelly Hasty Hendricks

Aaron Howell

Crad Jaggers

Tessa Jaggers

Katrina Johnson

Nicky Kenline

Glenn McKissic

Linda Melloy

April Pieper

Michelle Russell

Bobbi-Lynn Thompson, Chairman

Shanae Thompson

Mary Ann Vance

Tonya Vowels

Rachel Wilson

Anna Winchell, 877-6026
School Climate/Communications

Traci Burke

Michelle Burns, 351-7193

Joan Caldwell

Iris Cole

Dianne Cottrell

Tim Crane

Leah Devine

Brian Froedge

Jeanne Gray

Kristin Hall

Dianna Hart

Steve Heinrich, 351-7202/352-7069

Lydia Insko-Grady

Monica Irving

Katrina Johnson

Gretchen Kreinbihl

Patty Lirot

Lisa Marlak

James Slaven, Chairman

Jim Stone

Joe Washington

Shelia Wilkinson

Student Support Services

Debi Aikin

Maria Batistoni

Debra Berenbroick

Traci Burke

Michelle Burns, 351-7193

Fawnda Cox

Tim Crane

Leah Devine

Robin Greunke

Greg Gumm

Dianna Hart

Steve Heinrich, 351-7202/352-7069

Lydia Insko-Grady

Monica Irving

Gretchen Kreinbihl

Dorothy McCormick, 351-0982

Linda Melloy

Tammi Metcalf, 502-212-1543

Mimi Pike

Michael Radford

Brenda Scott

Valerie Skillman

Les Tharp, Chairman

Dante Thomas, 904-536-1698

Harold Tucker

Technology

Gina Aldridge

James Beard

Debbyee Blair

Leann Blair

Charla Burchett

Pam Carter

Isadora Ewing, 352-4149

Tony Garrison

Melinda Greenwell

Dianna Hart

Steve Heinrich, 351-7202/352-7069

Pat Hendricks

Kris Hodge

Dale Johns

Megan Kinkade

Lin Linder, Co-Chair

Angie Lowe

Annette Neblett, 351-8483

Dwain Patton

April Pieper

Chris Rose

Angie Rucker, Co-Chair

John Sanders, 877-6603

Jayne Shagool

Elsa Sharlow

Judy Skees

Valerie Skillman

Lisa Smith

Bobbi-Lynn Thompson

Dan Townsend

Tonya Vowels

Successes and Completion of NHHS Projects

· In the 2006-2007 school year, all content departments met and disaggregated CATS test data.  The analysis was done to find gaps, and then departments developed strategies to address those deficiencies.

· The NHHS department chairs presented to the SBDM council and the Faculty the strategies to address the assessment gaps recognized through the analysis. 

· All departments have submitted the core content 4.1 curriculum mapping documents.

· Freshman and sophomore students completed the fall and spring MAP assessment.  The test results were used to determine the students’ instructional needs in reading and math.

· The Presidents’ Club traveled to Frankfort with Mr. Dennison and met with Senator Tori and Representative Tim Moore.  On a Saturday, the students went to the Depot in Glendale, where the owner conducted an etiquette class for young leaders including a five-course meal.  The same group attended a Leadership Conference at WKU at the end of March.

· The Second Annual Principal’s Breakfast was organized, and students who had either perfect attendance, made honor roll, or scored proficient and distinguished on the CATS test were recognized. 500 students were invited to the Principals’ breakfast this year.  The breakfast was held on two different Saturdays with 9th & 10th graders at one meeting, and juniors and seniors at the other.  

· The First Annual NHHS Athletic Hall of Fame Banquet was planned and organized. Athletes who performed well athletically and academically were recognized as well as the First year of Inductees.

· New teacher meetings were held regularly to provide new colleagues with necessary information to make their first year at NHHS a successful one.

· The Senior Class Sponsor held a Senior Night for parents to provide them with information about senior activities and costs. 

· The North Hardin Literacy/Peer Coaching team in its second year had 47 teacher members – almost double the number from last year.  The teachers will be collaborating on lesson plans, observing one another in the classroom, and providing positive feedback.

· NHHS was awarded a USDOE Small Learning Communities Grant in the amount of $130,000 (per year for five years) through a consortium of schools in the GRREC. A Freshman Academy will be implemented in the 07-08 school year. 

· The CIA/GT resource teacher was involved with much of the work done in regards to curriculum, instruction, and assessment.

· The Math Department worked with a Thoughtful Education consultant to guide them through the use of task rotations as an instructional strategy.

· Portfolio Night was held for senior parents so that they could learn more about the portfolio and their own student’s writing.

· The Comprehensive School Improvement Plan (CSIP) was reviewed and impact checks were conducted mid-year and approved by the SBDM council.

· The Wind Symphony performed at the National Concert Band Festival in Indianapolis in March, and is the 1st Kentucky school to be invited twice

· North Hardin held its Second Summer Math Camp for Minority and Low Income students entering their freshmen year. (Approximately 20 students participated in this two-week camp).

· The school day will change from a six-period day to a seven-period day effective 2007-08.

· Beginning with the class of 2011 (next year’s freshmen), SSI will be taken at the 9th grade level, World Civilization at the 10th grade level, and US History at the 11th grade level.

· North Hardin will implement the AVID program (Advancement through Individual Determination) during the 07-08 school year.

· The graduation requirements will be increased to 24 credits for the Class of 2011 and thereafter

· NHHS will offer an ACT Prep class as an elective (1/2 credit) for grades 11-12 in 07’-08’

· NHHS will implement the Literacy First Process (both comprehensive and intensive) in the 07-08 school year

Goals for 2007-2008

· Professional development opportunities will be provided on the development of the Individual Learning Plan (ILP), Literacy First, Small Learning Communities, and AVID.

· To research Small Learning Community structures to implement next (Freshman Academy is in place and fully functioning).

· Continued analysis of assessment data and student work will be used to continuously monitor and modify instruction to meet students’ academic needs and to support proficient work.

· To focus on delivering a rigorous and relevant curriculum while developing meaningful relationships with our students.

· To improve our parental involvement.

TITLE 1 FUNDING EXPENDITURES

· 1.5 teaching positions for SRA Reading/English

· 1 teaching position for SRA Math

· Teacher’s Instructional Assistant Position in 9th grade SRA English

· Computer/Library Media Center instructional Assistant Position

FURNITURE PURCHASES 2006-2007:
Student Desks            $11,480.00
Teacher Desk                    682.00

Computer Carts              1,987.00
Storage Cabinets               897.00
Stacking Chairs                 808.00
Teacher's Chairs               833.00
1/2 Library Tables           3,804.00
Classroom Tables              195.00
 

Total Furniture            $20,686.00
TECHNOLOGY PURCHASES: SCHOOL YEAR 2006-2007

KETS Funding:

Five LCD projectors- 
$3700.00
Two Digital cameras - 
$799.98
 

Two scanners - 

$300.00
HP Color Laser Jet 5550N printer - $2,789.79
    

Three laser printers -
$503.43
 
The following has been placed in the front pages of the Parent/Student Handbook for 2006-2007.  This was a recommendation from the school council.

STUDENT ACCOMPLISHMENTS - NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

2006-2007

· Five seniors earned the highest diploma in the State – the Commonwealth Diploma – Samantha Elizabeth Dickens, Sheena Rae Knieriem, Bennett McGee, Kayla Reesor, and Nathanael Travis Wiesner.

· Five seniors earned the highest achievement on portfolio scoring with a Distinguished rating – Lyric Angus, Kezia Bryant, Sheena Knieriem, Bennett McGee, and Kandis Smith.

· Seniors earned over $1.5 million in scholarship money during the 2006-2007 school year.

· Mark Eagin received a United States Military Academy appointment to West Point.

· Kevin Lewis received an appointment to the United States Air Force Academy.

· Chris Perkins received a scholarship to the Marion Military Institute (Prep School to the Air Force Academy).

· Hannah Jeffries was chosen to attend the Governor’s School for the Arts in the area of creative writing during the summer of 2007.

· Three North Hardin students were chosen for the Governor’s Scholars program for Summer 2007 – Danielle Clifford, Ethan Hughes, and Chad Walker.

· Five seniors were selected for the annual Book of Gold honors – Matt Baker, Lauren Blair, Mark Eagin, Amy Edwards, and Greg Neblett.

· Jamie Ponder and Greg Neblett were chosen for the Senior Best Citizenship awards.

· Kris Crawford received his Eagle Scout Award.  For his project, he completed a landscaping task at the Army Community Services Building on Fort Knox.

· The North Hardin JROTC Drill and Raider teams swept the competition at the Grant County Drill meet, taking first place overall, first place overall in drill, 1st in IDR Knockout, 1st in raider team, 1st in Armed IDR, 1st in Unarmed IDR, 1st in girls color guard, and 2nd in boys color guard.

· FCCLA Region Star Events winners included Audrianna Lewis, 1st place in Job Interview; and 1st place Culinary Arts team of Jamie Ponder, Malinda Petersen, and Stephanie Ellis, who competed at the state level in March, and received a $500 scholarship to Johnson & Wales University.

· The Dance Team took 1st place in the JV hip-hop division at the Boyle County Dance Invitational, as well as an overall originality award for choreography and performance.

· The North Hardin National Honor Society was named the 2006 Volunteer Bell Ringer Award Winner for the school group category.

· Students placed in 19 different categories at the State Foreign Language Festival in 2007.  Those earning top-3 finishes were:  1st place, Ivy Lopez-Cruz for Spanish Recitation of a Literary Piece by a Native Speaker; 2nd place, Greg Neblett, German Extemporaneous Prose Reading, Level 4; 2nd place, Amy Edwards, French Listening Proficiency, Level 4; 3rd place, Greg Neblett, German Oral Proficiency, Level 4; 3rd place-tie, German Listening Proficiency, Level 3, Eric Wotring and Amanda Pullen; 3rd place, Adam McCallum, Spanish Grammar/Vocabulary Test, Level 3; 3rd Place, Amy Edwards, Spanish Grammar/Vocabulary Test, Level 4; 3rd place, Spanish Dance Group, Ivy Lopez-Cruz, Chris Shanks, Donna Purdy, Chris Anderson, Meghan Carter, Eric Bristol, Jen Bedsole, and Anthony Marshall.

· At the FEA regional competition, several students placed in the following events:  1st place in Scrapbook – Lauren Blair and Theresa Kramer; 1st place in Display – Angela Banks; 2nd place in Impromptu Speech – Victoria Clark; 3rd place in T-shirt Design – Erin Glacken.

· All nine students competing at the 2007 Kentucky State TSA Conference qualified for the national competitions in June.  Those placing in events were:  Ashley Williams, 3rd place in Career Comparisons; Josh Camp, 3rd place in Transportation Model.

· Beta Club members traveled to the state convention and are now eligible to attend and compete at the national level.  Those bringing home awards were:  Gracie Walker, 1st on the creative writing test; Anthony Merriman, 2nd on the agriculture test; and Molly Proffitt, 3rd for a woodworking project.

· The National Honor Society winners from the state convention included a 1st place trophy for Lauren Blair for Outstanding Scrapbook, and 2nd place to Ivy Lopez-Cruz in the variety show.

· Three students were selected to attend Boys State in Summer 07 – Alex Martin, Jeff Pullen, and Harlon Szceblewski.

· Jessica Richardson was selected to attend Girls State in Summer 07. 

· North Hardin’s student Y-Club participated in the Senior Kentucky Youth Assembly, earning the following honors:  A bill written by Jaron Lacey was chosen as the outstanding Congressional bill in the entire conference and was passed by both the House and Senate; Greg Neblett was chosen to serve on the Senior KYA Leadership  Team; Terence Donahue was chosen from approximately 1000 delegates as one of the 15 outstanding conference delegates; Grafton Sizemore served as the 2006 Premiere President of the Senate which is the 4th highest office at KYA; and Markeisha Woodson was elected 2007 Premiere President of the Senate (A North Hardin delegate has been elected to this office for two years in a row!).

· The North Hardin YMCA Club was presented KUNA’s highest honor as the Outstanding Delegation.  Greg Neblett and Grafton Sizemore were selected to the leadership team and chaired a Summit throughout the conference.  Callie Thomas and Greg Shepherd were selected as outstanding Premier bill authors.  Katie Harrison, Breion Harris, Cameron West, and Denisha Oggs were selected as outstanding bill authors from the Non-Premiere section.  Cameron Wets was recognized as one of the 15 outstanding ambassadors from among 1000 participants.

· Grafton Sizemore was selected as a winner of the Harris Leadership Award for the 06-07 school year.  This is a Beta Club award that recognizes outstanding service and leadership in the school and community.

· Three freshman swept the poetry contest category for the Hardin County NAACP Martin Luther King, Jr. Annual Luncheon:  1st place-Robbie Gray; 2nd place – Deker Puckett; and 3rd place Jaelin Southerling.

· The Trojan Triumph newspaper became a nationally acclaimed newspaper after a critique from the National Scholastic Press Association.  The paper earned three Marks of Distinction and earned a first class rating.  

· The Trojan Triumph newspaper also won the following awards at the Western Kentucky University’s Marks of Excellence Awards – Chelsy Clark, 2nd place, Best column/review writer; Maurice Gosa, 2nd place, Best sports writer; Jerry Ledford, 2nd place, Best editorial cartoonist.  The staff members also won 1st place two-page spread, 1st place, Best advertising, and honorable mention overall.

· At the Kentucky High School Journalism Association conference, the newspaper staff received the following:  Ian Sowell, 2nd place, Newspaper Advertising; Newspaper Staff, 3rd place, Advertising; Brittney Smith, 3rd place, Newspaper Photography.

· The Yearbook staff also brought home awards from the KHSJA conference – 3rd place, yearbook photography; and honorable mention for cover design.  The yearbook staff also received awards at the WKU Marks of Excellence Program:  2nd place in Best cover and Theme; 3rd in Best Sports and Student Life sections, Best Copy, Best Layout and Design.  The staff also place 3rd in Class 4A.

· The Marks of Excellence Awards Program, held at Western Kentucky University, also awarded the Television  program with the following:  1st place for Best news story, 1st place for Best feature story, 3rd place for best high school broadcast., and 3rd place for best overall broadcast.

· History Club students entered the Kentucky Junior Historical Society state contests and were awarded the following for their projects:  Miriam Cho, 1st place, Poetry; Alyssa Clater, 1st place, Photography; Chelsy Clark, 2nd place, Photography.  The following received excellence ribbons:  Catie Baker, Nicole Cabrera, and Andrew Johnson.

· Miriam Cho won first place in the American Psychiatric Association Alliance essay contest.  The topic was “When Not to Keep a Secret,” for which she won a $500 savings bond.

· North Hardin students contributed over 5,000 non-perishable food items for the JROTC Christmas food drive, assembling 52 baskets for delivery to NH families in need.

· Two North Hardin students, Samantha Hester and Patrick Morgan, attended the initial training in San Antonio, Texas, for the Student-to-Student (S2S) program.  This program, underwritten by the Department of Defense, is a new initiative to assist mobile military children to successfully transition into a new school when the parents are transferred to a new assignment by the military services.

· Four North Hardin students were selected for All-State Choir – Joseph Johnson, Jessicca Massengale, Katie Sally, and Christion Shanks.

· Congratulations to 8 students who were selected for the All-State Band and Orchestra – Chelsea Alder, Miriam Cho, Marita Debibar, Josh Lemasters, Kevin Lewis, Ashley Panek, Andrea Russell, and Cory Zilisch.

· The North Hardin Marching Band competed against the top 16 bands in class 5-A, and finished 3rd at the State Marching Band Competition, winning the state quarterfinal West Championship along the way.

· The Marching Band was also a Bands of America regional finalist, and the Governors Cup Grand Champion.

· The North Hardin Band winter guard placed 1st in their class by over twenty points at the tri-state competition in Louisville.

· The North Hardin Concert Band, Symphonic Band, and Wind Symphony all received distinguished ratings from all four judges at the Kentucky Music Educators Association District Concert Festival.  North Hardin is one of only two band programs in the state to have three concert bands perform at district concert festivals.

· The North Hardin Wind Symphony received all distinguished ratings at the state concert band festival at the University of Louisville.  North Hardin is the only Grade VI band that has received a distinguished rating every year since the inception of the festival.

· The North Hardin Wind Symphony was invited to perform at the 2007 National Concert Band Festival in Indianapolis.  

· The NHHS Cheerleading squad placed 1st runner-up in the 5th region tournament.  Ten cheerleaders were awarded the 5th region All-Academic award:  Jessica Bagby, Taylor Bennett, Whitney Brock, Cynthia McManus, Britany Richardson, Meighan Shumate, Samantha Ward, Brittany Wagner, Grace Walker, and Kelsey Whelan.

· The girls Cross Country team finished 5th at the Great American Cross Country Festival in Alabama with three students placing and receiving individual awards – Katarina Gimborys, Brittney Valenzuela, and Miriam Cho.

· Brittany Valenzuela also made the Cross Country All Conference 2nd Team.

· Marcus Flores made the 2nd team, and Timmy Estes, Chris Tartaglia, Bobby Windham, and Michael Johnson made the Boys Cross Country All Conference 1st Team.

· Bobby Windham and Michael Johnson received honorable mention recognition at the Kentucky High School State Cross Country Meet.

· Lydia Gumm won 2nd place in the State Golf Tournament and was named Kentucky’s Miss Golf 2006.  Lydia was also named the All-area female Golfer of the Year.

· In boys soccer, the following players were named to the 1st team – Josh Lipsey, Chris Molina, Johnivon Oggs, and Brian Vanderwege.  Johnivon Oggs was named All-Area Player of the Year.

· The following volleyball players were named to the All-Area 2nd Team – Lindsey Blair, Monique Brown, Matavia Caldwell, Linda Dixon.

· Several football players and coaches participated in the East-West All-Star Game – Andre Autrey, Travis Franklin Johnivon Oggs, Mark Terry, and coaches Webb and Washington.  Mark Terry was named MVP of the East-West Game.

· Mark Terry also was selected as the Kentucky Football Coaches Association District Player of the Year.

· Several NHHS Football players were chosen for the Greater Louisville Football Coaches All-District Teams 1st Team – Andre Autrey, Dion Bankston, Austin Berry, Travis Franklin, Maurice Gosa, Johnivon Oggs, C. J. Sterling, Mark Terry, Cameron Tucker .

· Ivy Lopez-Cruz was named the 2006-07 Football Homecoming Queen, Cortney Evans was 1st runner-up, and Megan Dawson was second runner-up.

· The North Hardin wrestling team took 1st place in the Big East tournament in Louisville, and placed 3rd at the state tournament in Frankfort this year.  Eleven wrestlers qualified to compete at the state level.  Matt Eck and Mark Jones each took 2nd place in their respective weight categories, Terrence Demery and Ty Wolfe placed 4th, and Johnivon Oggs finished in 7th place at the state.  The following wrestlers were named to the All-Area Team – Matt Eck, Terrence Demery. Mark Jones, and Ty Wolfe.  Coach Keith Smith was chosen as the Area Coach of the Year.

· The Girls Basketball team won the region title this year, sending the team to their first ever state tournament appearance in the history of North Hardin.  The girls team set a record during the season for the 2nd most points scored in Kentucky High School history.

· Hope Brown became the most decorated girls basketball player in the school’s history.  Her #23 jersey has been retired at the school, becoming the first female athlete to have a jersey retired.  She is the all-time leading scorer for North Hardin High School with over 2500 points, over 500 assists, and over 500 rebounds.  She was named the All-area player of the year for the third straight year, and she was also on the all-area first team.  She was named to the girls basketball region team, and to the 1st Team All-State team by the Lexington Herald Leader and the Louisville Courier-Journal.  Hope was nominated to the McDonald’s All American High School Girls Basketball Team, and she was selected to the Kentucky All-Stars to play against the Indiana All-Stars in June 2007.

· Jennifer Smiley and Linda Dixon were named to the Girls Basketball All-area 2nd Team, and Linda Dixon was named to the All-Region team.

· The Boys Basketball team won the district championship.

· Andre Autrey and Maurice Gosa were named to the Boys Basketball All-Area 2nd team.

· Cortney Evans was chosen as the 2007 Basketball Homecoming Queen and Breion Harris was named the Homecoming King.  LaTaunya Dunn was selected Homecoming Princess and Darrius Winstead the Homecoming Prince.  

· The Girls Track Team won their 15th regional title, going on to the State with the following winners:  Tarayla Merriweather is a state champion in the triple jump – 1st place at the State Track & Field Meet;  she also took 3rd place in the state in the long jump.  Stacie Vaughn is also a state-finisher taking 2nd place in the discus.

· The Boys Track Team finished third at region and went on to represent North Hardin at the State Track Meet.  Danny King placed 4th in the state in the discus; Breion Harris was 5th in the triple jump.

· The softball team won the district softball title.

· The following students signed college letters of intent:  Hope Brown, Division I Girls Basketball at Western Kentucky University; Michael Johnson, Cross Country at William Woods University; Chris Molina, soccer at Lindsey Wilson; Johnivon Oggs, soccer at Lindsey Wilson; Erica Smiley, Girls Basketball at Midway; Ashley Williams, Girls Basketball at Lindsey Wilson.

· SGM Paul Gray was selected as one of the 2006-07 ExCEL Award Finalists.

· Three North Hardin graduates were chosen as 2006 Hardin County Schools Distinguished Alumni – Mark Casey (1975); Col Donald Conover (1976); Dr. James Hargan (1986); Dr. Joseph Prather II (1992).

